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           • For technical accuracy.

TOPIC -----------------------------------------------------------

I received system software version 6.0.7 with the A/UX 2.0.1 Incremental
Update.  Must I install this version of the system software on my
Macintosh?

DISCUSSION ------------------------------------------------------

No.  The A/UX 2.0.1 Incremental Update was released mainly to be compatible
with the Macintosh IIsi, which requires system software version 6.0.7.
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